Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

February 20, 2021

Re: Elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class- EB-2020-0246

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am writing this letter to express a concern with your proposed plan for the elimination of the
Seasonal Rate Class in a report filed on October 15, 2020. This proposal will see our seasonal
hydro rates increase substantially for our family.

Our seasonal residence has always been operated as a rural cottage with only seasonal uses
(not in the winter months) since the 1960’s. We are also low monthly electricity users which is
an appropriate fit for our current seasonal classification.

We were very surprised to receive this notification concerning increased costs by moving our
premise into an R2 classification.

The Stanley family is requesting that the Ontario Energy Board not proceed with this
reclassification as it does have a negative impact on true seasonal users.

Yours truly,
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Ralph Stanley

cc- Daryl Kramp MPP- Hastings-Lennox and Addington. 26A St. Lawerence St. West, Madoc, Ontario KOK 2K0
cc- Premiere Rob Ford- Premier of Ontario, Legislative Building, Queen’s Park, Toronto ON M7A 1A1

cc- HARINDER MALHI MPP — Brampton West -10215 Kennedy N, Brampton ON L6Z 0C5








